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                                             Ashley Awards 
                Credit Winners                            Students of the Week 
7LA C.Vardy     A.Beck 
7MS L.McBirnie     L.Roberts 
7SA E.Parry      C.Burrows 
8A R.Connolly     C.Ireland 
8JO K.Darley     T.Blayney 
9GG L.Burke/K.Russell    No Student Of The Week 
9KD L.Cox/O.Craig/D-L.Pierce   D-L.Pierce 
10L A.Glover     J.Taylor 
10LG C.Bellard     C.Bellard 
11AK L.Kelly/K.Oram    K.Oram 
11RS No Credit Winner    E.Wright 
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And Finally… 

Breakfast Club is OPEN!  
We are pleased to let you know that we are now in a position to open the Breakfast Club once again.  

Monday – Friday 8:15-8:50am. If your child would like to attend, please ring the office. 

Website - http://www.ashleyschool.com/ Twitter - @Ashley_School  
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A very big welcome back to school after the Easter break. We hope that you have kept yourselves busy, had lots of fun in 
the sunshine and spent lots of time in your gardens with your family. 
Before the Easter break, Year 12 students used their teamwork and problem solving skills to build planters as part of the 
NCS project.  
MakoCreate upcoming courses We have two new FREE creative online youth clubs starting in Halton next week. These 
activities are part of our Creative and Digital Careers For Halton Youth Programme. We are looking for young people from 
Halton aged 10-16 who have an interest in creative & digital technologies and creative careers to take part. Upcoming 
Courses:Try IT Digital Arts & Tech Workshops starts Wednesday 28th April 4pm until 6pm. Free of charge. During this 8 week 
project, the young people participating will take part in a variety of online computer game design workshops. They will learn 
how to plan, code, build and publish their very own retro computer games.Video game design course starts Tuesday 27th 
April 4pm until 6pm. Free of charge. During this 8 week project the young people participating will take part in a variety of 
online digital arts & technology workshops. They will get to try their hand at Graphic Design, Music Making, Photo Editing 
and Film Making. 
Well done to Loughlin in Year 10 who has produced a two-course meal as part of his Home Cooking Skills coursework. 
Loughlin prepared and cooked Chicken Satay for his starter and Spaghetti Bolognaise with Parmesan for his main course. 
Your dishes looked amazing!  
Congratulations to our 6th Form students who have taken part in mock interviews with employers today and received some 
fantastic feedback about their performance #preparingforwork #employabilityskills 
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